
STIMULUS PROGRAM

$1 MILLION STIMULUS  
for USA MADE Instruments
Today, we are announcing a NEW Stimulus Purchase Program to 

continue partnering with local music communities and also celebrate USA 
manufacturing. The pandemic has been difficult for all of us and Conn-Selmer 

has decided to give an additional $1 million of stimulus aid to schools 
interested in purchasing school-owned USA manufactured instruments.

This includes bass clarinets, tubas, french horns, marching brass, 
baritones, euphoniums, sousaphones, mallet instruments, timpani, and 
other made in America products typically purchased by schools and 
used across multiple ensembles. 

We are excited to shine a light on the importance of American hand-
made craftsmanship while also encouraging economic growth right 
here in the USA. From sourcing to producing, we pride ourselves on 
supporting jobs and manufacturing high-quality instruments for music 
education. Visit https://bit.ly/USApurchase to learn more and take 

advantage of this unique purchase program before it’s gone! 

For eligibility requirements,  
contact your authorized  

Conn-Selmer dealer or email  
education@conn-selmer.com

https://bit.ly/USApurchase

